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December 13, 2019 

Government of Alberta Extends PERC Program Until 
2021 
PERC provides municipalities with a credit on the education tax portion of uncollectible 
taxes on oil and gas properties  

The Government of Alberta has announced a two-year extension of the Provincial Education Requisition 
Credit (PERC) program through to the 2021 tax year. PERC provides relief to municipalities through a 
credit on the education portion of uncollectible taxes on oil and gas properties. Municipalities can now 
apply for PERC for taxes on eligible properties between the 2015 and 2021 tax years. 

More information on PERC, as well as eligibility and application guidelines, are available online here. The 
next deadline for PERC applications is February 1, 2020. 

The Government of Alberta has also announced that they have now consolidated the application process 
for the PERC program and the Designated Industrial Requisition Credit (DIRC) program into a single 
application process. The DIRC exemption threshold has also been increased to $1,000.  

For enquiries, please contact: 

Wyatt Skovron 
Senior Policy Advisor 
wyatt@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 
Director of External Relations & Advocacy 
tasha@RMAlberta.com 
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